
        

 
     
     
 
 
  June 16, 2003 
 
 

Dear Colleague: 
 
As I think about the challenges facing today’s radiology department, none is more 
frustrating than the constant need for staff recruiting.  Much to my pleasure, my 
thanksgiving has been John Gomez and RadSciences Group.  In the year and a half I have 
worked with them, they have been very punctual and have excellent follow through.  
They take care of everything.   
 
They are easy to work with and the candidates have all been good candidates.  I’ve 
worked with numerous recruiters and they typically just look for warm bodies.  John does 
an excellent job of screening candidates and presenting my department; he does not waste 
my time.  
 
On a scale of 1 to 10, I would rate him a 10 in service and a 10 in responsiveness.  If I 
find myself in need, John is the first one I go to.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Susan Austin 
Director, Medical Imaging 
Trinity Medical Center 
Carrollton, Texas 


